WIRRAL FEDERATION OF ALLOTMENT SOCIETIES 
	Date
	3rd September, 2014

	Present
	Dave Morris (chair),  Peter Mangan ,  Lynne Goddard, Rose Chandler, David Earnshaw, Ron  Jones

	Apologies
	Richard Hill


	Item
	Description
	Action and by whom

	Chairman’s Welcome

Chairman’s 

Report

Treasurer’s Report

Matters Arising

PHOF

AOB
	The Chairman thanked everyone for attending the meeting
Dave reported on the good attendance at the AGM and felt that Mary Worrall came across as keen to work with the Fed to help improve allotments on the Wirral. 

The Treasurer reported that there was around £900 in funds.  The signatures for the bank needed to be changed

In order to build on the positive AGM, it was decided that the various methods should be tried in order to increase membership, circulate information, engage with plot holders

All members of the Committee to be contacted to confirm their continuing interest.

Site members to be contacted to get email addresses

Consider changing name of Fed in order to negate previous bad feeling and to better represent all of Wirral’s plotholders

Updating the website

Starting a Facebook page

Organise Open meetings with speakers – A Funding Conference to be considered.

Consider organising Trips to shows eg Harrogate.  Our previous visit to Garden Organics was very well supported. 
The final selections had not yet been made – to be decided by MW/SJ/RT in the near future.


	Dave, Ron

Rose 

Peter

Rose/Lynne

Lynne/Rose

Dave



	Next meeting
	TBA (possibly 12th November)


